
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
The Plant Variety Protection Office (PVPO) will offer a webinar on the newly published regulations and 
how to apply for a Plant Variety Protection (PVP) certificate.  The webinar will be held live on January 30, 
2020 from 2-3 pm EST. 
 
To register for the webinar please send an e-mail to the PVPO and title the message “PVPO Webinar 
Registration”.  In the body of the message please state that you request registration to the training.  
Once you are registered you will receive the videoconference link and phone number by e-mail.  The 
registration deadline is January 21, 2020 at 6 pm EST. 
 
If you have questions, please contact our office using the numbers and links below. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the PVPO, 
 
USDA, AMS, S&T Program, Plant Variety Protection Office 
1400 Independence Ave, SW - Room 4512, Mail Stop 0274 
Washington, DC 20250 
Phone: (202) 260-8983 
PVPO E-mail 
PVPO Website 

mailto:pvpomail@usda.gov
mailto:PVPOmail@usda.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ams.usda.gov%2Fservices%2Fplant-variety-protection&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ccb3f432792f346b6ffe008d7947a6acc%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637141125810774979&sdata=96UPqaqwF6mv%2FAtHK73%2B1OnDA7b92J%2B%2BB7GN0x2%2FhPg%3D&reserved=0

